## Hemingford Grey Newsletter

SCHOOL

2<sup>nd</sup> October 2018

It has been a wonderful start back to school. Everyone seems to have enjoyed a very hot summer. The children have come back so ready to learn, so enthusiastic and very keen to do their absolute best. It was lovely to see so many of you at Meet the Teacher meetings and to meet new parents again at the phonics evening. We are looking forward to seeing you on many occasions during the year to learn about, support and celebrate your child's learning.

## House captain and vice-captain elections

Well done to every child who was brave and stood for election to represent their houses. After a very close election, the outcomes are:

Downing: Remirez, Heidi, Emeline, Heidi and

Harry

St Edmunds: Charlotte, Emma, Millie,

Sophie, Olivia

Pembroke: Jessica, Millie, Holly, Scarlett,

Joe

Wolfson: Alex, Bertie, Isla, Rupert, Gracie

## Website

Our website is currently being updated with our latest documents. Please don't forget to visit for a range of information about the school.











"A smile is contagious. Is yours?"



## Catering changes

We sadly said goodbye to Mrs Ayres at the end of July. Mrs Ayres has been the cook in the kitchen for a number of years and we sent her good wishes for her exciting plans ahead. Your children may already have spoken of our new cook, Chef Giuseppe (Mr Giuseppe Di Modogno) and he is looking forward to meeting you should you attend Come to Lunch. A warm welcome to Chef.